Navy Aiea-Halawa Shaft Reactivation

A webinar presented by the Environmental and Remediation
Team of Navy Closure Task Force-Red Hill.
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Navy Closure Task Force — Red Hill is preparing for the future reactivation of the Navy
Aiea-Halawa Shaft, pending the successful completion of a Hawaii Department of
Health-approved pilot in full compliance with regulatory reactivation conditions.

This one-hour information webinar is free and open to the public via
Microsoft Teams - no registration required.

Tuesday, April 29, 2025 at 5:00 p.m.

Click this link NAHS Info Webinar or scan this QR code to join.

Please note: the webinar link works best from a web browser and on a desktop
computer for optimal viewing.
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https://dod.teams.microsoft.us/l/meetup-join/19%3adod%3ameeting_ee800da8142544e7961d308e9ac403e9%40thread.v2/0?context=%7B%22Tid%22%3A%22e3333e00-c877-4b87-b6ad-45e942de1750%22%2C%22Oid%22%3A%229d507ae2-f1fb-468f-82db-15e4ea393353%22%2C%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3Atrue%2C%22role%22%3A%22a%22%7D&btype=a&role=a

